
Approved minutes from Historic Commission 
 
April 11, 2012   7PM 
 
Attendees: Garth Monaghan, Joe McCormick, Art Deleo, Fred Bissinger, Sue Monaghan 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 
Approval of minutes from March. 
 
Update on bridge on Doe Run Road: pouring concrete, replaced 5 beams, painted and 
sand blasted, meeting to be held at bridge after contacting engineer. 
 
Update on covered bridge: Paula has information as to who needs to be contacted and 
what we need to do next. Calls need to be made and a member of the Commission should 
attend the next DVRPC meeting. 
 
Mortonville Bridge – member needs to contact Mike Cutty regarding stone work. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
Question from the township regarding an abandoned property.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:25. 
 
 
Next meeting is May 9, 2012. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sue Monaghan 
 


